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NEWS RELEASE 
Steel Valley Band Student Moves on to Region Band 
 

Munhall, PA – Steel Valley High School student Ben Novotny recently scored 3rd overall in the flute section during the 

District Band Festival.   

According to Steel Valley School District Director of Middle and High School Bands Michael Sisley, Novotny will be 

moving on to represent the District at Region Band the end of March at Moon High School.   

“If Ben does well there, he’ll then move on to All State Band,” added Sisley.  “Our other two students who attended 

the District Band Festival also represented us very well with Nicole Csider two places away from moving on, and Channing 

Griffin only three places away.” 

 

 


